
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Keuka Lake Association to Host Annual Meeting on July 20th at Keuka College 

Penn Yan, NY – July 8, 2024 – The Keuka Lake Association (KLA) is pleased to announce that 
our Annual Meeting will be held on Saturday, July 20th, 2024, at the Geiser Dining Room at 
Keuka College. We warmly invite all members to join us for this important event. 

Registration for the Annual Meeting will begin at 8:30 AM, accompanied by a continental 
breakfast. This will be an excellent opportunity for attendees to connect and network with fellow 
members and the KLA leadership team. 

The meeting will officially commence at 9:00 AM, featuring a series of presentations that will 
run until 11:00 AM. These presentations will cover a range of topics vital to the ongoing health 
and sustainability of Keuka Lake. 

We encourage all members to attend and participate in this annual gathering. For those who are 
not yet members but wish to attend, it is not too late to join the Keuka Lake Association. 
Membership details and registration can be found on our website at 
https://www.keukalakeassociation.org/membership.php 

About the Keuka Lake Association The Keuka Lake Association is committed to the 
preservation and protection of Keuka Lake. Our mission is to preserve and protect Keuka Lake 
for future generations. 

 


